
AHS CLASS OF 2024
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

This presentation outlines community-based scholarship 
opportunities available for AHS students ONLY. It is 

important that seniors from the Class of 2024 apply and 
follow the application procedures and requirements. 



Resources available on AHS Website
Our website is updated throughout the year with scholarship 

opportunities offered at the Regional & National levels…

Scholarship Opportunities 

https://ahs.ufrsd.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=16803645&pageId=18968152


Community Scholarships 
The following scholarships are offered exclusively to AHS students 

each year by local organizations or in memory of individuals. 

Applications are available on Naviance & due date is April 19, 2024

● Alexander Pannizzo Memorial
● Allentown Business Association
● Detective Mark Harmon Memorial
● Douglas Van Deusen Memorial
● Gorman/Sadlon Memorial
● Janice R. Schmitt Memorial 
● Kenneth G. Keim, Jr. Memorial 
● Lauren Mitchell Memorial 
● Lions Club 
● Michael Argondizza Memorial

● Millstone Elks 

● MTEA Philanthropic Fund 

● Peter R. Chiste Memorial

● Sarah Townsend Memorial

● The GiveBack Foundation 

● UFREA 

● Upper Freehold PTA 

● Viz Memorial 



Additional Scholarships
 (Committee Selected) 

These scholarship opportunities are also offered 
exclusively to AHS students each year. 

They do not require an application and will be selected based on 
recommendations from the Scholarship Committee and AHS 

Administrators…
● Allentown United Methodist
● Brody Zauner Memorial
● George Patchell Memorial 
● Henry J. Daniecki Memorial
● Hill-Richardson Memorial
● Lakeland Bank
● La Piazza
● Poinsett Memorial



AHS Community Scholarship 
Application Process

● If you would like to apply, students must:

○ Read through each scholarship opportunity on Naviance to identify which 
scholarships are applicable for you.

○ Submit Permission Form for any scholarships you will be applying for.

○ Download and complete required applications from Naviance website. 

○ Create a cover sheet for each application with full name, date of submission, 
and name of scholarship.

○ Deliver a hard copy of application materials with cover sheet to AHS 
School Counseling Office ON/BEFORE April 19, 2024.

***School Counseling Office will provide scholarship organizations 
with transcripts and/or letters of recommendation (if required).***

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeit0o00pIEmHYvChQtPQC23CAg2lwB51xlCr7X_d8KQoQEYA/viewform?usp=sf_link


How To Access Scholarship Applications
● Log into Naviance: https://student.naviance.com/allentown

*If you forget your Naviance login, please reach out to your 
counselor to have him/her reset it for you

● Click on Colleges tab.

● Scroll down to Scholarships and Money.

● Click on Scholarship Search.

https://student.naviance.com/allentown


Permission Form
● Please review criteria for each scholarship to make sure you are 

qualified for each scholarship before completing the form.

● Please be sure to complete this Permission Form 

with a parent or guardian to register for consideration.

● You will be able to edit your response before April 19th if needed.

 

● Your applications will only be considered if you complete all 
requirements and the permission form. 

● If you do not complete the permission form by April 19th, your 
application will not be considered.

https://forms.gle/XLAQrjUEAA8KWJ1XA


Cover Sheet
Each scholarship needs to be submitted to the School Counseling 
Department on/before April 19th with a cover sheet. (see sample) 

Please be sure to print packets single-sided with no staples.

student name: Allen Redbird
date submitted: April 1, 2023

scholarship: Viz Memorial



APPLY!
● Be sure to:

○ Follow directions when submitting applications! Incomplete 
applications will not be reviewed.

 
○ Apply to as many scholarships that you qualify for.

○ Continue to check your school email and the AHS website for 
upcoming scholarship announcements.

DEADLINE TO APPLY: APRIL 19, 2024



GOOD LUCK!!
If you have any questions, please stop by the 

School Counseling Office to speak with your School 
Counselor directly. It is very important that ALL students 

follow the directions when submitting applications for 
scholarships. 


